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A meeting regarding realization of the Digital orthophoto plans of Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina
was held in premises of the Federal Geodetic Administration on 25 May 2022. On behalf of the FGA at
the meeting attended Mr. Željko Obradović, director, Mr. Nedžad Pašalić and Mr. Sead Hadžić, assistant
directors and working group members, and on behalf of the contractor - Geobiro d.o.o. Konjic and MGGP
Aero SP.Z.O.O Tarnow,Poland were Mr. Enes Jahić, Mr. Mirsad Abaz, Mr. Witol Kuźnicki and Mr. Jacek
Siedlik.

The main topic of this meeting was the work methodology and contractor representatives presented the



upcoming project activities. Participants also discussed the preparatory works, the orientation points and
the airplane flight plan.

Deadline for the project finalization is 15 November 2022.
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